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RE: SECURITY ALERT! BORROWDALE AND MARLBOROUGH AREAS 

Please be advised there have been at least three reported cases of smash and grab in these last weeks 

at the intersection of Borrowdale Road and Whittwell Road adjacent to Borrowdale School in the 

evening. 

Reports of Theft from car were also reported by Malborough Police especially during mornings and 

evenings when parents are dropping and picking up school children.  

Malborough Police confirmed receiving reports from Gateway Primary School and North Park School.  

There is an increase of smash and grab on intersections which are outside the CBD area especially 

corner Sam Nujoma/ Churchhill Road.  Motorists should take caution when approaching all 

intersections and to make sure all the doors are locked before leaving the vehicle in the parking area.  

             SAFEGUARD SECURITY ALERTS! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


